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Wilson Center Digital Archive Translation - English

ROYAL NORWEGIAN EMBASSY

TOKYO
27. OCTOBER 1976
NO. 300
ATTACHMENT

THE ROYAL MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS

COMMENT ON EXPULSION OF NORTH KOREAN EMBASSY PERSONNEL

Attached is a facsimile from Japan Times dated 24.10.76 regarding the expulsion of
North Korean embassy personnel, and Prime Minister [Odvar] Nordli's comments.

Rolf L. Bergendahl
Chargé d'Affaires ad interim


